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"Sara Covelli" <scovelli@gza.com>
"Timothy Rice" <tbrice@gw.dec.state. ny.us>, "James Noggle" <JDN@nrc.gov>
07/18/2007 6:17:10 PM
IPEC July Groundwater Sampling

Hello,
This is just a reminder that we will begin another round of sampling this
Monday, July 23rd, starting with MW40, as indicated on the schedule. The
sampling of the waterfront wells will begin Wednesday, July 25th.

Please note that MW67 will *not* be sampled on Monday, July 30th, as
indicated. I will be sure to notify you when this well is ready for
sampling.

Thanks,

Sara J. Covelli

GZA GeoEnvironmental of New York
440 Ninth Avenue
New York, NY 10001

212-594-8140 (tel)

b)(6)

CC: "Patrick Donahue" <PDonahu@entergy.com>, 'Thomas Burns"
<tburnsl@entergy.com>, "Bob Evers" <bever90@entergy.com>, "Gary Hinrichs" <ghinric@entergy.com>,
"Hollenbeck, Peter" <pholl9l@entergy.com>, "Matthew Gozdor" <matthew.gozdor@gza.com>, "Matt
Barvenik" <mbarvenik@gza.com>
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